Annexure 6 - B2 - Sept 2014

Executive Aisistant

From: Carol Cox

Sent: Wednesday, 10 September 2014 4:22 PM

To: Executive Assistant

Subject: CORRESPONDENCE IN Fwd: Election for LGAT President

Begin forwarded message:

From: Steven Kons <steven.kons@live.com.au>
Date: 4 August 2014 11:43:44 PM AEST

To:

Subject: RE: Election for LGAT President

Dear all

As conveyed to all at the recent L.G.A.T. A.G.M. | confirm that i will be standing for the position of
President.

You are all aware i hope of my experience both in Local, and State Government and also my business
experience.

You are also aware that i am no shrinking violet when it comes to expressing an opinion and view on
matters which concern us all.

Fundamentally i do not have any axes to grind with either the State Government nor L.G.A.T. but am of the
firm belief that the organisation needs a person in the position of President who will ensure that through
policy and ideas the financial contribution that your Council makes to L.G.A.T. produces a benefit in

excess of the financial contribution.

| undertake that if i am elected to the position i will ensure that over time you will receive a tangible
benefit far in excess to the dollar value which you and your community contributes the running of L.G.A.T.

| am happy to discuss any matter of concern and feel free to have any of your elected representatives and
staff contact me should they wish to discuss any of my views.

| would also be happy to visit your Council should you so desire to discuss any issues or to present my
views.

| thank you for your consideration.

Mayor Steven Kons
0407361303






